
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Alejandro Huerta [alejandro.huerta@lacity.org] 
Friday, August 31,2018 2:18 PM 
Rocky Wiles; James Williams; Cecilia Lamas 
Fwd: Objection to Approval of CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CU-SPR and Related case no. 
VTT-73568 and certification of Environmental Impact Report ENV-2015-2026-EIR State 
Clearinghouse No. 2015101073; Request for Continuance of September 13, 2018 Hearing on 
Cross 
Letter to Planning Commission.pdf 

Dear Rocky, 

The forwarded letter below is addressed to the City Planning Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Mejandro A. Huerta 
City Planner 
L.A. Planning Dept. 
(213) 847-3674 

Forwarded message 
From: Cynthia Kellman <cpk@cbcearthlaw.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 31, 2018 at 2:09 PM 
Subj ect: Obj ection to Approval of CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CU-SPR and Related case no. VTT-73568 and 
certification of Environmental Impact Report ENV-2015-2026-EIR State Clearinghouse No. 2015101073; 
Request for Continuance of September 13, 2018 Hearing on Crossroads 

To: alej andro.huerta@lacity, org 
Cc: Doug Carstens <dpc@cbcearthlaw.com> 

Dear Mr. Huerta, 

Attached please find a letter from Douglas Carstens regarding the above-captioned subject. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Kellman 



CHATTEN-BROWN & CARSTENS 

2200 Pacific Coast Highway, Ste. 318 

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 

Tel: 310-798-2400 x6 

Fax: 310-798-2402 

Email: cpk(O, cbcearthlaw.com 

Website: www.cbcearthlaw.com 





















From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:30 AM 
parthokalyani@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 9:24 PM, Partho Kalyani <parthokalyani@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Partho Kalyani using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Partho Kalyani 
Los Angeles, CA 90025 
parthokalyani@gmail, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:52 AM 
dtlajosh@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:59 PM, Joshua Gray-Emmer <dtlajosh@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Joshua Gray-Emmer using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA 
is an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua Gray-Emmer 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
dtlaj osh@gmail, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:07 AM 
vuongr@usc.edu 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:09 PM, Rich Vu <vuongr@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Rich Vu using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an all- 
volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Rich Vu 
Los Angeles, CA 90007 
vuongr@usc.edu 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:02 AM 
mrkmontiel@yahoo.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:22 PM, Mark Montiel <mrkmontiel@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Mark Montiel using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Montiel 
Los Angeles, CA 90014 
mrkmontiel@yahoo, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:53 AM 
isaacs_e@yahoo.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:53 PM, Eddie Isaacs <isaacs e@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Eddie Isaacs using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an all- 
volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Eddie Isaacs 
Los Angeles, CA90012 
isaacs_e@yahoo.com 











From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:03 AM 
stjohnso@aerotek.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:18 PM, Stanley Johnson <stjohnso@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Stanley Johnson using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Stanley Johnson 
Los Angeles, CA 90016 
stj ohnso@aerotek, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:42 AM 
alecpm@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 3:28 PM, Alec Mitchell <alecpm@everyactioncustom. com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Alec Mitchell using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Alec Mitchell 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
alecpm@gmail.com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:09 AM 
ethan@ethanstanislawski.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:05 PM, Ethan Stanislawski <ethan@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Ethan Stanislawski using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is 
an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Ethan Stanislawski 
Los Angeles, CA 90068 
ethan@ethanstanislawski, com 







From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:37 AM 
terenceheuston@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, S ep 10, 2018 at 5:47 PM, Terence Heuston <terenceheuston@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Terence Heuston using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is 
an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Terence Heuston 
Los Angeles, CA 90026 
terenceheuston@gmail, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:44 AM 
johnny.meansl@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 3:20 PM, John Means <j ohnny.meansl @everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by John Means using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an all- 
volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
John Means 
Los Angeles, CA90012 
johnny.meansl@gmail.com 























From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:04 AM 
nofxdude55@sbcglobal.net 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:18 PM, Marvin Bojorquez <nofxdude55@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Marvin Bojorquez using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is 
an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Marvin Bojorquez 
Los Angeles, CA 90062 
no fxdude55 @sbcglob al. net 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:31 AM 
racquelmadrid@yahoo.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 8:47 PM, racquel madrid <racquelmadrid@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by racquel madrid using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
racquel madrid 
Los Angeles, CA 90027 
racquelmadrid@yahoo, com 







From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Norma Guzman [normaguz@gmail.com] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:54 AM 
james.k.williams@lacity.org 
cecilia.lamas@lacity.org; Rocky.Wiles@lacity.org 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you! I have been displaced from my home state of California and now live in Seattle. I used to live in LA 
County and between rent, car payments, and student loans, I had trouble sleeping at night and had to leave. 

Thank you very much for the work you do and please continue to support dense, transit-oriented development 
that will help our disabled friends and help more of us be able to get by without the necessity of a car and 
burden of car payments. 

Norma 

On Tue, Sep 11, 2018 at 7:53 AM James Williams <james.k.williams@lacity.org> wrote: 
Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:57 PM, norma guzman <normaguz@everyactioncustom. com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 



While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 
156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by norma guzman using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
norma guzman 
Seattle, WA 98122 
normaguz@gmail, com 







From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:44 AM 
sean.youssefi@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, S ep 10, 2018 at 318 PM, S ean Youssefi <sean.youssefi@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Sean Youssefi using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is an 
all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Sean Youssefi 
Santa Monica, CA 90404 
sean.youssefi@gmail.com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 7:54 AM 
trunkschan90@yahoo.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:51 PM, Liz Barillas <trunkschan90@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Sincerely, 
Liz Barillas 
Glendale, CA 91201 
trunkschan90@yahoo, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:10 AM 
bm@contactbm.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:03 PM, Babak Mozaffari <bm@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Babak Mozaffari using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is 
an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Babak Mozaffari 
Santa Monica, CA 90401 
bm@contactbm.com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:06 AM 
laurenborchard@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:10 PM, Lauren Borchard <laurenborchard@everyactioncustom.com> wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 
of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 
(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 



156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Lauren Borchard using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA is 
an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Borchard 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
laurenborchard@gmail, com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

James Williams [james.k.williams@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, September 11,2018 8:01 AM 
BarefootRagamuffin@gmail.com 
Cecilia Lamas; Rocky Wiles 
Re: Support for the proposed Crossroads Hollywood development 

Thank you for your submission. You letter will be shared with the City Planning 
Commission and the Planning Executive Office. 

James K. Williams 
Commission Executive Assistant II 
City Planning Commission 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 978-1300 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

James.K.Williams@laci _ty. org 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:30 PM, Amy Ruth Vreeman <BarefootRagamuffin@everyactioncustom. com> 
wrote: 
Dear Los Angeles City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to you to in support of the proposed 950-unit mixed use development on a 8.34-acre site in the 
Hollywood Community Plan Area, cases CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CUSPR; VTT-73568; VTT-73568-1 A; 
and ENV-2015-2026-EIR. 

I urge the city to grant the Density Bonus On-Menu Incentives for Parking Option 1, a 35% increase in FAR 
and FAR averaging across the site, and vehicular access from a less restrictive zone to a more restrictive zone; 
grant the Density Bonus Off-Menu Incentive for a Waiver of Development Standard to allow 3.8:1 FAR in lieu 

of 3.26:1; grant theMaster Conditional Use Permits (MCUP); approve the Major Development Project 
Conditional Use Permit (MDPCUP); approve the Site Plan Review; approve the Vesting Tentative Tract Map; 
certify the Environmental Impact Report (EIR); and adopt the Mitigation Measures and Mitigation Monitoring 
Program for the project. 

While a right to return is not required under city law, I believe it is the right thing to do for this project. 

The greater Los Angeles region is facing a severe housing shortage. This project will provide much needed 
housing--including 105 units of dedicated affordable housing for very low income households and 
approximately 190,000 square feet of commercial uses. 

This project is in a great location for housing and is well-served by public transit including both bus and rail 
service. The project site is in the immediate vicinity of the Metro Red Line and is directly served by Metro Bus 



(Routes 2 & 302 on Sunset Blvd). Many additional Metro Bus routes are close by on Highland Ave. (Routes 
156 & 656), Fountain Ave (Route 175), and Hollywood Blvd (Routes 180/181,217, 222, 780). Additionally, 
the DASH Hollywood bus route serves the site. 

This project is a good project for Los Angeles and for the region. Again, I urge the City Planning Commission 
approve the Project as proposed. 

Personally sent by Amy Ruth Vreeman using Abundant Housing LA’s Advocacy Tool. Abundant Housing LA 
is an all-volunteer grassroots organization committed to advocating for more housing. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Ruth Vreeman 
Burbank, CA 91502 
BarefootRagamuffin@gmail. com 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Heather Bleemers [Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org] 
Monday, October 29, 2018 6:15 PM 
Rocky Wiles 
James Williams; Cecilia Lamas; William Lamborn 
Re: Determination for CPC-2015-2025-DB-MCUP-CU-SPR and VTT-73568-1A 

Hi Rocky, 

The CPC findings were shortened per allowable ceqa provisions. The VTT findings were not changed given 
that there was no new information presented that wasn’t already accounted for in the findings. Thank you for 
checking in with us. 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

- heather 

On Mon, Oct 29, 2018, 5:18 PM Rocky Wiles <Rocky.Wiles@lacity.org> wrote: 
Hi Heather, 

Since the Commission directed staff to amend the Environmental Findings to address any testimony 
presented at the hearing, rm assuming that you have done this and we do not have to show that as 
an action on the LOD (however it is reflected in the minutes as a directive to staff). Were the 
findings amended? This action should have occurred with the VTT since that is where the CPC 
certified the Project EIR. 

Need clarification/confirmation since it’s difficult for me to figure out if the environmental findings 
were amended. Let me know. 

Thank you Heather! 

Rocky Wiles 

Commission Office Manager 

Department of City Planning 

T; (213) 978-1389 I M; (818) 307-4877 
200 N. Spring St., Room 272 

Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

On Fri, Oct 19, 2018 at 2:27 PM Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org> wrote: 
Good afternoon, 

Please find attached the documents needed to process the determination letters for the above cases. 

The case file will be delivered to you on Monday. 



Please let me know if you have any questions or need any other materials. 

Best, 

Heather Bleemers 
Senior City Planner 
Department of City Planning 
T: (213) 847-3682 
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
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